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Welcome and take a look at what we will be doing this week:            Oct. 10, 2016 
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 Language Arts
     Since the beginning of the school year we have been reading and learning through fictional text. The boys and girls have read or been read to stories in which we looked at how the author wants the book read, lessons the author wants us to learn, and the use of “powerful, juicy words” that make the story engaging and interesting to read.  This week we will be unwrapping nonfiction text and learning how to read this type of genre.

     Writing will be very similar in that we are going to be writing nonfiction pieces and learning how this is done to make sure our readers learn what we want them to learn. 
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 Math

      This week we will begin place value.  We will start off with learning that 10 ones =1 ten and 10 tens = 1 hundred.  We will also be learning that in order to count up to higher numbers they can use a combination of tens and ones. 
     Homework is due Thursday.  
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 Spelling

             NO Spelling this week!
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 Scholastic Book orders

          A book order form went home last week and is due Oct. 11.  This is a great way to encourage your child to read at home. If you need another form, let me know.
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Box Tops Ending Soon
Box Tops and Campbell’s soup labels are being collected this first 9 weeks (ending on the 19th), and the top selling classroom gets a pizza party.  I am also throwing in ice cream if we win.  Since I’m a little competative with this, I have collected all summer and put it in our can.  Please help if you can!!!!
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    Amy Vernick




      amy.vernick@riversideschools.net


Important Dates Coming Up


Oct. 12- LSA meeting 7:00


Oct. 14- No School


Oct. 19- End of the 1st nine weeks


Oct. 27- Conferences


Oct. 28- Halloween Parties
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